
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
April 23, 2007 
 
 
 
Carole J. Washburn, Secretary 
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
1300 S. Evergreen Park Dr. SW 
P. O. Box 47250  
Olympia, Washington  98504-7250 
 
Re: WUTC v. Puget Sound Energy, Inc. 
 Docket No. UE-070565 
 
Dear Ms. Washburn:   
 
By letter dated April 23, 2007, Puget Sound Energy, Inc. replied to the Response of 
Commission Staff to Motion for Extension of Time to File General Rate Case.  The 
Company states that it will not file another power cost only rate case (PCORC) prior to the 
filing of its next general rate case. 
 
The Company's reply does not resolve the matter since Staff argued that the Company 
should not be allowed to file another PCORC until its next general rate is completed.  See, 
Staff Response at ¶¶ 2 and 5.  Thus, not only would the Company be prohibited from filing 
another PCORC before the next general rate case is filed, it would also not be allowed to file 
another PCORC while the next general rate case is pending.  The reasons for this condition 
are stated in the Staff Response and will not be repeated here.   
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
ROBERT D. CEDARBAUM 
Assistant Attorney General  
 
RDC:klg 
Enclosures  
cc:  Parties 


